
 

 

October 2, 2013 

Dear 4-H member,  

Each year Knox County 4-H honors their Outstanding 4-H members. You have been very 
active in 4-H this year and we would like to invite you to fill out an Outstanding 4-H 
Member’s application.  

Applications are judged on a point system, so there can be several winners. If you need 
help or have questions about the form feel free to contact us at 215-2340.  

  
Applications are due in the Knox County Office by Monday November 4, 2013  

You will be notified and receive an invitation for you and a parent to attend a recognition 
banquet on November 21, 2013 if you are selected as one of the Outstanding 4-H 
members.  

Stop NOW and FILL OUT your form, scan it and email to bstephens@utk.edu  OR Mail to:  

Knox County 4-H  
400 W. Main  
Suite 560  
Knoxville, TN 37902-2411  

Sincerely; 
 
Carlene J. Welch      Sharon Ann Davis 
Extension 4-H Agent     Extension 4-H Agent 
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